

From: Jackson, Corey <Corey.Jackson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2010 5:27 PM
To: Jackson, Corey <Corey.Jackson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Bate, Angela <Angela.Bate@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Payne, Brigid <Brigid.Payne@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Huber, Barry <Barry.Huber@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Kelly, Gerry <Gerry.Kelly@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Wall, Adrian <Adrian.Wall@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Cargill, Coral <Coral.Cargill@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Kosmider, Gabrielle <Gabrielle.Kosmider@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Conley, Kevin <Kevin.Conley@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Davis, Neil <Neil.Davis@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; McGivney, Kaarina <Kaarina.McGivney@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Cheung, Alice <Alice.Cheung@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Johansen, Jeff <Jeff.Johansen@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Mawani, Tameezan <Tameezan.Mawani@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Adams, Devona <Devona.Adams@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Luedke, Wilf <Wilf.Luedke@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Ryall, Paul <Paul.Ryall@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Hargreaves, Brent <Brent.Hargreaves@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Grout, Jeff <Jeff.Grout@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Masson, Colin <Colin.Masson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Gueret, Dale <Dale.Gueret@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Groves, Steven <Steven.Groves@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Radford, Don <Don.Radford@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Jantz, Lester <Lester.Jantz@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Curry, Gordon <Gordon.Curry@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Collie, Tyler <Tyler.Collie@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; West, Kim <Kim.West@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Saunders, Mark <Mark.Saunders@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Binning, Kelly <Kelly.Binning@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Antcliffe, Bonnie <Bonnie.Antcliffe@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Ackerman, Barry <Barry.Ackerman@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Gagne, Janet <Janet.Gagne@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Trager, Diana <Diana.Trager@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Wakelin, Amy E <Amy.Wakelin@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Cc: Phelan, Deborah <Deborah.Phelan@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Park, Elan <Elan.Park@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Chisholm, Trixia <Trixia.Chisholm@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Subject: RE: DFO Co-Management Workshop / Planning Session
Attach: Overview of Co-Management_DFO Planning Session July 15 v2.ppt; Draft Agenda_DFO Co-Management Planning Session July 15 v1.doc

Attached is a revised agenda for tomorrow's session and the overview presentation that I planned to present under the first item.

<<...>> <<...>>

Please don't review tonight (unless you are inclined) as we'll have hard copies at the meeting and will be walking through the slides in quite a bit of detail, particularly the discussion questions on the key elements. However, thought everyone would like to have electronic copies either at or after the meeting.

Look forward to seeing everyone tomorrow morning at 9:30am.

Corey

From: Jackson, Corey
Sent: July 13, 2010 5:28 PM
To: Jackson, Corey; Bate, Angela; Payne, Brigid; Huber, Barry; Kelly, Gerry; Wall, Adrian; Cargill, Coral; Kosmider, Gabrielle; Conley, Kevin; Davis, Neil; McGivney, Kaarina; Cheung, Alice; Johansen, Jeff; Mawani, Tameezan; Adams, Devona; Luedke, Wilf; Ryall, Paul; Hargreaves, Brent; Grout, Jeff; Masson, Colin; Gueret, Dale; Groves, Steven; Radford, Don; Jantz, Lester; Curry, Gordon; Collie, Tyler; West, Kim; Saunders, Mark; Binning, Kelly; Antcliffe, Bonnie; Ackerman, Barry; Gagne, Janet; Trager, Diana; Wakelin, Amy E

Cc: Phelan, Deborah; Park, Elan
Subject: RE: DFO Co-Management Workshop / Planning Session

Good afternoon,

DFO-427216[00-02]

\\svbcbvanfp01\Cohen-Comm\Second Review\Email\FAM - Resource Management\Brent Hargreaves\Cohen - Hargreaves\Co-Management\

CAN446454_0001

Attached is a **draft** agenda for the Co-Management session on Thursday. We may need to refine this a bit tomorrow when Brigid is back from leave, however, it will give those of you who are planning on attending a sense of the overall objectives and the structure for the session. Would also welcome any initial feedback on the agenda and whether you think it will make for a useful session.

<< File: Draft Agenda_DFO Co-Management Planning Session July 15 v1.doc >>

Please note that we have revised the start time for 9:30am to accommodate travel for some.

I've also attached a report that was prepared for DFO by Julie Gardner (Dovetail Consulting) regarding co-management and issues around engagement with First Nations. The report is quite lengthy but if you have a chance to review, even a quick skim, it may help inform some of our discussions with respect to DFO-First Nation collaboration.

<< File: J Gardner Report for DFO re Co-Management_Final April 2010.doc >>

Unfortunately we may be able to distribute any additional material in advance (unless I can get a draft of the overview presentation done by tomorrow afternoon, in which case I'll send it out). However, I'd encourage everyone to give some thought to your respective experiences and initiatives around co-management and, if possible, come prepared to speak to those as part of the group discussions on Thursday. In addition, any thoughts you have about what kind of issues / questions / gaps a DFO Co-Management Framework could help address or what kind of key elements or considerations we should build into the Framework, that would be great.

I'll be in the office all day tomorrow if you would like to touch base. Otherwise I will see you all on Thursday morning.

Thanks very much,
Corey

From: Jackson, Corey

Sent: June 17, 2010 11:43 AM

To: Jackson, Corey; Bate, Angela; Payne, Brigid; Huber, Barry; Kelly, Gerry; Wall, Adrian; Cargill, Coral; Kosmider, Gabrielle; Conley, Kevin; Davis, Neil; McGivney, Kaarina; Cheung, Alice; Johansen, Jeff; Mawani, Tameezan; Adams, Devona; Luedke, Wilf; Ryall, Paul; Hargreaves, Brent; Grout, Jeff; Ladell, Kate; Masson, Colin; Point, Jordan; Gueret, Dale; Groves, Steven; Radford, Don; Jantz, Lester; Curry, Gordon; Collie, Tyler; West, Kim; Saunders, Mark; Binning, Kelly; Antcliffe, Bonnie; Ackerman, Barry; Gagne, Janet; Trager, Diana; Point, Jordan

Cc: Einarson, David; Phelan, Deborah

Subject: DFO Co-Management Workshop / Planning Session

When: July 15, 2010 9:00 AM-4:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).

Where: Boardrooms 2B & 2C (Regional Headquarters, 401 Burrard)

Hi all,

Sorry for the email hiatus on the workshop. It's a challenging time of year to be scheduling a large meeting like this one and we ended up with a number of key people unavailable on June 21, so we are aiming for July 15 (Thursday) here in Vancouver. Hopefully works for most of you. Either way, we'll likely go ahead with those who are available and bring in additional numbers for a follow-up session, which will likely take place in late summer or September.

As noted, PICFI does have some limited funds to support travel for those wishing to travel from outside of RHQ, if required. If you are able to attend and are interested in having travel costs covered, please let me know along with an estimate of the costs and we'll try to work it out.

We'll be working on an agenda and some background / discussion materials over the next couple of weeks and will get those out as far in advance as possible. However, the primary aim is to bring together a cross section of DFO staff from the sectors to talk about co-management, share experiences and current activities, and start planning for the development of a Co-Management Framework.

Look forward to seeing you on July 15. If you need any additional information or have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

\\svbcv\anfp01\Cohen-Comm\Second Review\Email\FAM -
Resource Management\Brent Hargreaves\Cohen - Harg
reaves\Co-Management\

Thanks,
Corey
(604) 666-9855

\\svbcvanfp01\Cohen-Comm\Second Review\Email\FAM -
Resource Management\Brent Hargreaves\Cohen - Harg
reaves\Co-Management\